
 

 

Tonopah Complete Streets Improvement Project 

Public Information Meeting 

 

Nevada Department of Transportation 
You’re Invited 

 

 

PURPOSE OF MEETING 

The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) is proposing concepts to enhance safety along the US 6/US 95 corridor in 
Nye County, NV.  The purpose of this effort is to identify and evaluate safety improvements for the approximately three 
miles of US 6/ US 95, from Cemetery Road to the Tonopah High School.  Concepts will be presented to include restriping for 
one through lane in each direction with a center turn lane.   

Proposed roadway improvements within the corridor include: 

• Roadway reconstruction/restriping 
• Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) improvements throughout 

the corridor and extending to the Tonopah High School 
• Rapid response flashing beacon crosswalk signs at three locations  
• Stormdrain improvements 
• Enhanced lighting  
• Roadside aesthetic treatments at key locations 
• Designated turn lanes, acceleration/deceleration lanes 

WHEN:  Wednesday, April 18, 2018, 4 – 7 p.m., Open house with a formal presentation at 5:30 p.m. 
WHERE:  County Commissioner Chambers, 101 Radar Road, Tonopah, NV.    
For more information about this project, please contact Vic Peters, NDOT Design Manager at 775-888-7680 or email vpeters@dot.nv.gov   
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  
                     

                 
 

 

Can’t attend in person?  
Please email us at 
vpeters@dot.nv.gov to give 
us your input concerning 
this project.  Please 
reference “Tonopah 
Complete Streets Project” in 
the subject line.  

 

 
 

 

Public input sought on proposed future safety improvements along US 6/ US 95 in Tonopah, NV 

NOTE: Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate physically handicapped persons desiring to attend the meeting. 
Requests for auxiliary aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities or limited English proficiency should be made with as much 
notice as possible, to Julie Maxey, NDOT Public Hearings Officer, at 775-888-7171 or email jmaxey@dot.nv.gov. 
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